
 

 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber 
 

Members have been informed about this issue in previous editions of the Informus (copies can be 

obtained from the PSA’s website on www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office). 

 

Relocation of CSPS to new building 

Members will recall that the PSA tabled this item and demanded that the employer should expedite the 

relocation of employees to a new building owing to safety concerns. The employer delayed the process 

and blamed the Department of Public Works, which procures buildings on behalf of government 

departments. The PSA invoked clause 17 and at facilitation, some progress was made. The employer 

reported that the hand-over of the new building would take place during August 2021 but that the 

relocation was delayed as it was still waiting for the occupational certificate from the City of Tshwane. It 

was further reported that it was also busy installing security systems in the new building and that the 

process will be finalised by the end of November 2021.  

 

COVID-19 report 

The employer reported that it was still complying with COVID-19 regulations. It is still working from home 

and on a rotation system for employees who are unable to work from home. The employer also reported 

that it encourages employees to get a vaccination and only 33% were vaccinated.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: CIVILIAN SECRETARIAT FOR POLICE SERVICE (CSPS) 

03-11-2021 

 

 

http://www.psa.co.za/

